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The latest news and updates from Bondi Public Shcool

Welcome back to Bondi PS for what will be another
busy but exciting year. 
 
Welcome especially to our many new families who
have joined us in 2020. In addition to our 89 new
Kindergarten students, many of whom are new to our
school, we also have eight new families and three
families who are returning to BPS this year. I am
looking forward to sharing in your child's learning
journey here at BPS. A huge thank you to Fiona
Mitchell and Paul who organised a special morning
tea for our new Kindy parents. It was a great
opportunity for our new families to meet and share
the experience of starting school.
 
There have been some minor changes to our staffing
this year. I would like to welcome Miss Allen who will
be teaching 5P and and Mrs Moore who will be
working with our many English as an Additional
Language or Dialect (EAL/D)  students to our school.
 

Principal's Report
FEBRUARY

D A T E S  F O R  Y O U R  D I A R Y

Thu 6th - Swimming Carnival 

Fri 7th - 6Y Assembly

Fri 7th - Chinese New Year BBQ
4.30 - 6.30pm in Kindy
Playground

Tue 11th - Meet the Teacher
evening for Kindergarten     
 5.00 -5.30pm

Wed 12th - Meet the Teacher
evening for:

 

 

 

 

     Stage 1 - 5.00pm
     Stage 2 - 5.35pm
     Stage 3 - 6.10pm



"Our library is a treasure trove of knowledge and information;

we should take advantage of it."

 

KR Miss Hurst
KB Miss Bickersteth - Assistant Principal

KG Miss Madden
KP Miss Moody

1O Miss Xu
1P Miss Parker- Assistant Principal

1B Ms Gruzman
1G Miss Pritchard

2R Mr Gamblen
1/2R Miss Kelley

2O Miss Murphy
2Y Mrs Dixon

3O Miss Irwin (Mon-Wed) & Miss Murden (Thur-Fri)
2B Miss Coulter

3/4R Mr Lavender
3B Mrs Paczkowski

4B Mr Rowe
4Y Miss Shirlaw - Assistant Principal

5P Miss Allen
5G Miss Pentney

6B Miss Hart
5/6R Miss Vernon

6Y Mr White - Assistant Principal

Class Classroom Teachers

 

Rel/Dep Principal Miss Kate Owen
Acting Principal Mrs Olivia Parry

Library Mr Michal Maslanka
Counsellor Ms Oriana Evans

Philosophy Miss Kate Kennedy-White
STEAM Mr Alex Forbes

RFF Miss Alice Darvill, Mrs Rose Pennington-Anstee
Music Mr Jonathan Bowden

Garden Specilaist Ms Fiona de Souza
Kitchen Specialist Ms Sam Merrick

Office Assistant Ms Stephanie Sparke
Office Manager Mrs Kim Morris

Office Assistant Mrs Kimberley Nicolussi
Office Assistant Mrs Angie Curry

Learning Support Mrs Anya Grant & Mrs Christie Fyson
General Assistant Mr Paul Brooks

SLSO Miss Barbara Cooper
Mrs Lucy Moore

Miss Chantel Marcotte
SLSO Mr Taylor Burgess

SLSO Miss Alysha Stamatatos
Mr Jesse Clare

Role Staff Member

EAL/D

SLSO
SLSO

cars are to remain in the zone for only two minutes
drivers remain in their vehicles at all times.
refrain from blocking the traffic flow on Wellington Street

Make sure you put next Friday evening in your diaries. We are hosting our Chinese New Year Welcome
BBQ from 4.30-6.30 pm. It is always the first event on our calendar and it's a wonderful opportunity to
mingle with other families within the Bondi PS school community. Our incredible P&C are serving up
some delicious food so bring a picnic blanket and enjoy the lion dance.
 
We offer many extra-curricular activities at BPS. These include; chess, hip-hop, Go-Go sports, Jujitsu,
tennis, music tuition and Mandarin. Please collect an information sheet from the front office if you
would like further information.
 
Special Education in Ethics (SEE) and Special Religious Education (SRE) will commence in Week 3. All
students in Years 1-6 will attend the classes they attended in 2019. If you would like to request a
change, please email the school so that we can be notified in writing. All changes are to be submitted
no later than Thursday 6th February.
 
Our Drop-off and Pick-up zone is a great initiative that provides a safe environment for our parents to
drop off and collect children from school by car.  There are some rules that are in place to ensure a
smooth process. These are:

 
It is school policy that students are to sign-in mobile phones and smart watches on arrival at school.
As you can imagine, they are a source of distraction and there is no need for them during school
hours. Students can sign them out at 3.00pm. 
 
Happy Learning and enjoy the events over the next fortnight.
 
Mrs Olivia Parry
 
 

SLSO Miss Olivia Morris
















